
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 

The El Paso County Water Improvement District No.1, (“the District”), is requesting 
sealed bids from qualified firms interested in supplying a quantity up to 650 cubic yards 
of fiber reinforced concrete; for use in a shotcrete application and delivered within El 
Paso County.   
 
Solicitation packets will be available beginning September 8, 2019 at the District office, 
13247 Alameda Ave. Clint, Texas 79836, between the hours of 8 am and 4 pm during 
normal business days. Alternatively, the solicitation packet may be downloaded after 10 
am on September 8, 2019 using the internet at http://www.epcwid1.org. 
 
The Bids shall conform to the requirements of Subchapter I of Chapter 49 of the Texas 
Water Code and provisions in Appendix II to 2 CFR Subtitle A Chapter 2 Part 200 – 
Uniform Administrative Requirements, Cost Principles, and Audit Requirements for 
Federal Awards.  District reserves right to reject any or all proposals or to waive any 
informalities and irregularities. 
 
Sealed bids must be received by the District at the District office no later than 12:00 noon 
(as show on the District wall clock in the District tax’s office) on October 7, 2019.  Bids 
shall be opened October 7, 2019, at 12:00 pm at the District Office, (Board Room). The 
District contacts for this bid are as follows: Ruben Nevarez, Purchasing Agent and  
Pete Rodriguez, Maintenance Manager which can be reached at (915) 872-4000 or by    
e-mail at rnevarez@epcwid1.org or prodriguez@epcwid1.org all inquiries must be in 
writing and sent to these emails or mailed to the District office. 
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